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Susan Bonnell

From: Pat Pilgrim

Sent: Sunday, August 05, 2007 8:51 AM

To: 'Daniel W. Simmons'; Louise Jones; Oscar Howell; Pam Elliott; Susan Bonnell

Subject: CBC Media Meeting

Hi, Just to let you all know that I accompanied Nash Denic on an interview and tour of

the lab (the Immunohistochemistry lab on Friday. The reporter is a CBC producer of

radio documentaries. Nash did very well. He explained how things happen in the lab

and actually had slides set up on a microscope for her to view with him at one lens

and her at the other. She asked me a few questions, like "Do you have enough

money"; "were you shocked about the lawsuit?"; "what do you think of the inquiry";

what are you doing now in preparation for the inquiry?". She really asked Nash a lot

of questions about "turnover" and "lack of continuity" regarding pathologists. She also

kept asking him about the need for national standards...to which he replied that this is

in the works and would be of benefit, but difficult to implement. At the end, he asked

her to please use her ability to get the message out that this is a test that is evolving

and getting better, but we are not there yet and what we have done here has not

been done anywhere else that he knows about. She did not commit to anything

really, but answered "but what about all of those women I have talked to over the past

few days?". So, this is the overview of what went on, God knows what this will sound

like when she puts it together. Susan, can we find out when that will air? Pat
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